KAMEHAMEHA SCHOOLS KAPALAMA

Class of 2029

Aloha Class of 2029 ‘Ohana,

As this very unique and challenging school year comes to an end, we have a very special event
to share with you. The families who joined your class at the beginning of this school year
weren’t able to receive the welcome that was planned because of Covid. While planning a
drive-thru event to welcome the new invitees for next year, and we’ve decided to celebrate
your newest class of 2029 ‘ohana along with the current Kindergarten families.

1. 2029 ‘ohana who entered KS in this 4" grade year:
All you need to do is show up on Saturday, May 8t" between 12:30 p.m. — 2:00 p.m.
Everyone in your vehicle will need to wear masks and remain in your vehicle. Enter the
KES blacktop area and just follow directions. KES Admin and Kumu, along with PAR and
ATP will be there to celebrate your first year at KS and planned fun and surprises as well
as a selfie station for your 2029 keiki. Please let us know that you’ll be there by signing
up at: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/2029warriorcelebration

2. 2029 ‘chana who entered KS prior to 4™ grade
We encourage you to attend this event to celebrate your newest 2029 ‘ohana. Feel free
to make signs to celebrate, but your aloha is all that is really needed.We’re hoping to
line the roadway starting at the Kindergarten playground. Please sign up to join us in
celebrating your newest 2029 keiki and ‘ohana at:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/2029warriorcheersquad

Please be sure list to the total number of people (adults and keiki) that you will be bringing.
Please note that safety protocols including social distancing and masks will need to be
observed.

Please let your ATP reps know if you have any questions — Kristi, Nanoa, Rebecca and Kaulana
at imua2029@kskatp.org.

Mahalo nui!

Laurielei and Chendra
Parents & Alumni Relations



